
March 11, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
With the mask mandate changing to
optional, we are sure to have some
students and staff wearing masks,
and some that are not. I told all students that we
must be respectful of choice, and that no one is to be
criticized for their personal choice. Please reiterate
this message at home. Thanks for your cooperation.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Thank you to all the parents, family, and friends who
came out to support the music students at their
Winter Concert on February 24. It was an absolute
delight to hear live music once again! Thank you for
encouraging students to practice and to enjoy
playing music. 4th-6th grade music classes will
continue until early May, and yes, we will have at
least one more performance before the end of the
year! (Details will be forthcoming.) Please help
students to remember their instruments (and books
if applicable) on their music class days. Ask them to
show you the music they are working on. Also, thank
you to everyone who purchased meal or raffle tickets
for our Polenta Feed Drive-Thru event this Saturday,
March 12! Don't forget to pick up your meal and/or
possible raffle wins at Cardinal Newman between
4-6pm on Saturday. See you there!

PE WITH COACH BRE
This week we started our volleyball unit. We used
balloons to give us a longer reaction time to the ball
and really work on the proper form for a bump. Our
warm up activity was one that required lots of
communication & teamwork.
There is no shortage of fun in PE!
-Coach Bre

YEARBOOK HELP NEEDED
Hey San Miguel Families! We are creating the
yearbook and as we did last year we are looking for
sponsors. We believe every child deserves a
yearbook, we are looking for companies who would

like to sponsor the yearbook and we will
include a page with their logo. If you are
interested PLEASE email me at
nicole@bravorestoration.com with your logo
and donation amount as soon as possible.
Also, we are looking for photos to fill the
yearbook. Please click the following link so

that you may upload photos for specific pages.
PLEASE be sure to upload into the correct pages or
the photo may not be included. Click on this link
https://uploads.picabooyearbooks.com/9523140
The following pages are the only pages we would be
uploading photos to: Kinders, 1st Graders, 2nd
graders, 3rd Graders, 4th Graders, 5th Graders, 6th
Graders - These pages are for the collages of
photos if the  photos of your child and their friends
in the same grade, or photos of students doing
things in their classes you would upload photos
specific to their grades
Happy Halloween - These are photos of your
student and/or their friends dressed up for
Halloween at the school
Science & Art Fun - These are any photos of your
students doing science or art fun at school
Student Council - These are photos of the current
student council, doing what they're doing best
Sibling Page - Please upload 1 photo of your
children and siblings that attend San Miguel

SONOMA FAMILY LIFE MAGAZINE
https://issuu.com/nov12/docs/sonoma_family_life_
march_2022

UPCOMING DATES
3/12/22 - Polenta Feed, drive thru  MWEF fundraiser
3/21-3/25 - Spring Break
5/16-5/20/22 - Book Fair
5/26/22 - BMX assembly
5/26/22 - District Track Meet

https://uploads.picabooyearbooks.com/9523140
https://issuu.com/nov12/docs/sonoma_family_life_march_2022
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